
Dear FOI Applicant, 
 
 
You have requested information about a taxpayer which is protected by s355-25 Taxation 
Administration Act 1953 (TAA). We are unable to process this request without further information 
about your authority to receive that information. If you are authorised to receive the information, 
the TAA prevents us from providing it to you in a public forum such as on the RTK website. We 
suggest you withdraw this request and request that the RTK administrators remove it from the 
website. Please make your request direct to us at foi@ato.gov.au and provide details of your 
authority to receive information about this taxpayer. 
 
 
 
Regards,  
 
FOI Team 
 


